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JUNE IS LGBTQ+ PRIDE MONTH 
Pride is an opportunity for the LGBTQ+ community 
and their allies to come together to explore the 
history of the gay rights movement, teach tolerance 
and promote equality.
Although Pride celebrations may be different this 
year, you can still be involved.
Amnesty International, UK Black Pride, Stonewall 

and ParaPride are bringing Pride celebrations inside this year with Pride 
Inside – an online series of gigs, comedy shows, panel discussions and 
arts-based events. 
In Huddersfield, LGBT Youth services, run by The Brunswick Centre are 
still offering support online through groups and 1:1. 
In college, the LGBTQ+ group is back and will be meeting every 
Wednesday online from 10 June.
Please email support@kirkleescollege.ac.uk for more information.

STAY CONNECTED www.kirkleescollege.ac.uk

S T U D E N T  S U P P O R T  N E W S L E T T E R

KC Connect

SEND US YOUR BEST SELFIE
Do you want to be featured in the next Kirklees College 
prospectus? Send us your best selfie along with one sentence on what 
you like about Kirklees College to communications@kirkleescollege.
ac.uk. Don’t forget to include your name and student ID. We need 
over 50 pictures for this to work so please get involved. There is a £20 
Amazon voucher up for grabs if your picture is selected.

Are you passionate about driving 
change for your fellow students? 
Why not campaign to become a 
Students’ Union Executive Officer 
and be at the forefront of Student 
Voice. Email studentsunion@
kirkleescollege.ac.uk for more 
information.

BECOME A STUDENTS’ 

UNION EXECUTIVE 

OFFICER

You may have seen a number 
of incidents in the news and 
posted on social media, which are 
understandably making people 
upset and angry. At Kirklees 
College, we do not tolerate any 
form of racism or bullying. Whilst 
we can’t always speak publicly 
about individual cases, we can 
assure you that every required 
action is taken whenever necessary.
We fully understand that students 
may wish to participate in peaceful 
protest and urge you to follow 
social distancing measures if you 
do. 
We are launching our KC Stand 
Together Pledge soon to give 
further opportunities for us to unite 
against discrimination and support 
equality, so look out for more 
information in the next few weeks. 
The Students’ Union welcomes your 
ideas for how we can take positive 
action against discrimination, 
please email studentsunion@
kirkleescollege.ac.uk.

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD
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